
 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

06-12-2022 

Dear Respected Parents, 
 
Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai. 
 
The annual KHDA survey has been shared with all the schools, as it is an important 
tool KHDA uses to understand students’, teachers’ and parents’ perspectives and experiences 
of schooling in Dubai.  
Results of the survey are used to inform quality assurance visits, guide education policy and 
ultimately improve students’ learning outcomes.  
 
The survey is completely anonymous, and takes approximately 10 minutes to complete. 
It includes questions about the quality of teaching and learning at school, wellbeing within 
the school environment, and general satisfaction with the school. Select results for each 
school will be published in inspection reports. 
 
Please do take out time and fill out the survey by clicking on the link below: 

Survey for parents 

 

Thank you once again for your support and cooperation. 

Kind regards, 

 

Stephen DaCosta 

Principal 

https://touch.khda.gov.ae/s/2FA9C51EACB24C4C9484DF5FA95DA2FE

